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Nurture, Nature, Knowledge: 
Enabling inquisitive thinkers and inspired learners with kind 

hearts.  
 

OUR VALUES THOUGHT FOR THE 
WEEK 

Our focus Christian value for this 
half-ǘŜǊƳ ƛǎ ΨForgivenessΩΦ 

 

 
 
 

ROGATION SERVICE 
Reverend Morris will be leading our LKS2 and UKS2 classes in a Rogation 

Service next Wednesday. As part of the service, they will travel to key points 
in the local area, including walking across to Huddington. For more 

information on Rogation, please take a look at 
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Rogation_days. 

 

YEAR 2 STATUTORY 
ASSESSMENTS 

Year 2 children will be 
undertaking their SATs 

papers over the course of 
the week beginning 15th 

May and 22nd May. Please 
ensure that all children 
are in school on time so 

that the tests can be 
administered in a calm 

and uninterrupted 
manner.  

Thank you. 
 

UKS2 TRIP 
 

As part of their unit of enquiry UKS2 
will be visiting Envirosort (Severn 

Waste Services) in Norton On 
Tuesday 16th May 2023. Please return 
your consent slip by Friday 12th May 

2023. 
 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 
As the nights get lighter and warmer (hopefully!), 

children attending After School Care will spend part 
of the session on the school field. To facilitate this, a 

reminder to please try and collect on the hour at 
4pm, 5pm pr 6pm. We understand this is not always 

possible, but if you can adhere to this as far as 
possible it makes things easier logistically.  

Thank you.  

UKS2 SWIMMING 
A reminder that UKS2 have 

their first Summer Term 
swimming session this 
Thursday afternoon. 

CORONATION CELEBRATIONS 
 We hope everyone had a thoroughly enjoyable long 

weekend enjoying the Coronation celebrations.  
¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ǿƘƻ ƘŜƭǇŜŘ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ Ψ{ƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ 
ǘƘŜ YƛƴƎΩ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ƻƴ CǊiday (including the cake 

donations!) and a big well done to our amazing 
children! 

Thank you to the Friends who bought each child a 
commemorative bookmark to mark this historic event. 

UKS2 RESIDENTIAL MEETING 
The UKS2 residential to Bell Heath in June is fast 

approaching! A parent/carer information 
session is taking place in the UKS2 classroom 
next Tuesday (16th May) at 6.30pm for those 

who wish to find out more. 

YEAR 6 STATUTORY ASSESSMENT WEEK 
A reminder that all Year 6 children are welcome in school from 8.30am each day 

this week to share in a special SATs breakfast before sitting their end of Key Stage 
Two statutory assessment tests. Lots of yummy treats at the ready!  

Thank you to our team of governors who are supporting the staff team in the 
administration process. 

 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL ART DAY 
Friday 19th May will be a 
whole school art day at 

Himbleton. Children will be 
finding out about the work 

of a range of artists and 
exploring a selection of 

styles and mediums. Thank 
you to Mrs Rose for 

organising this.  

WRAP AROUND CARE 
 

Please make sure you cancel 
your afterschool care if no 
longer needed by 9am that 
morning. Even when there 
are events/trips on. This 

helps with staffing & food 
planning. 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Rogation_days

